[bookmark: _GoBack]Greeting in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.
	I am writing to you because Harvesting Souls is getting ready to launch a new vision called The Mission Initiative Bible Program beginning January 6th 2020. This is a 12-month program that includes 6 months of intense training and 6 months of support. At the end of the program we will take 10 student and plant 10 churches in India. This is a large undertaking and we need people with a vision to change the world, to partner with us.
	There are several ways you can partner with us. Of course a one time gift. You can also partner with us for the 12-month program from start to finish. Or you can sponsor the first 6 months of training or the last 6 months of planting. If you or your church is interested in supporting any of these, please let me know. God Bless all of you.
